Acklin, Tim

From: Denny Ford <DFord@norplex-micarta.com>
Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 3:26 PM

To: Acklin, Tim

Subject: Tennis Lighting

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

Dear Mr. Acklint,

| wanted to convey support from my wife Lauri and | for item #19 on the agenda tonight calling for lighting to be
installed on the new tennis complex on green island.

Without the lighting the utility of the courts will be greatly reduced and given the loss of the facilities at UWL — the new
courts could not support the level of play originally assumed.

Thank you and the council for your consideration,

Denny & Lauri Ford
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